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Mai Vang

From: Clint Zane
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:34 AM
To: Llcoulter
Cc: Vicki Sheffer; Robert Humphrey; Steve Fernlund; Joe Yannarelly; Mai Vang; Joanna 

Zimny
Subject: 41 Miller Crest Ln

Hi Lee, 
 
It has been brought to my aƩenƟon that there was a previous order assessed to this property for code compliance that I 
overlooked and therefore neglected to include on your Code Compliance Report.   
 
The order as noted: 
 
04/04/2018: NOTE: The sepƟc system has failed and needs to be replaced. The Code Compliance Report must contain 
a requirement for this in the plumbing secƟon. RS 
 
I cannot create another code compliance report so this informaƟon will be an addendum to the Code Compliance Report 
you received dated 5/17/24.  You will need to contact Steve Fernlund (651-266-9052), the inspector listed in the 
plumbing secƟon of your CCR, with any quesƟons regarding what needs to be inspected and to schedule the 
inspecƟon(s). 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 

Clint Zane 
Code Compliance Officer 
Building Inspector   
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 300 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9029 
C: 651-248-3860 
Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
DSI’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for 
all.” 
 


